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The Planning Inspectorate

COMMENTS ON CASE (Online Version)
Please note that comments about this case need to be made within the timetable. This can be found in the notification letter sent by the

local planning authority or the start date letter. Comments submitted after the deadline may be considered invalid and returned to
sender.

Appeal Reference: APP/K3605/W/24/3337473

DETAILS OF THE CASE

Appeal Reference APP/K3605/W/24/3337473

Appeal By THE RIDGE (OATLANDS) LLP

Site Address 16-18 Oatlands Drive
Weybridge
KT13 9JL

SENDER DETAILS

Name MRS KAYE COLEMAN

Address 10 Tower Grove
WEYBRIDGE
Surrey
KT13 9LX

ABOUT YOUR COMMENTS

In what capacity do you wish to make representations on this case?

Appellant

Agent

Interested Party / Person

Land Owner

Rule 6 (6)

What kind of representation are you making?

Final Comments

Proof of Evidence

Statement

Statement of Common Ground

Interested Party/Person Correspondence

Other
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YOUR COMMENTS ON THE CASE

Dear Sir or Madam,

I live just up from this development in Weybridge. We do not need any more flats in Weybridge. The
first development that they built was finished a while ago and hardly any have sold. There are 100s of
flats sitting empty in our town plus even more empty flats in the adjacent town. If you look on
rightmove you will see at least 256 flats for sale excluding ones for let in KT13 and KT12. It is my
opinion that it is purely greed that is driving this proposal.

These flat developments are destroying our landscape, our wildlife, increasing pollution (from the
motor vehicles) and our communities. We don’t have the infrastructure to deal with the traffic so to add
more people living here will only add to the congested roads. Weybridge once was a lovely town now
it’s just full of flats and traffic jams.

I really hope this application is rejected as our local councils have rejected it twice.

Yours faithfully,

Kaye Coleman
Weybridge resident
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